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Foam systems 



A special thanks to Keith Klassen, John Roads, Ray Fry, and 
Richard Cadena for an exceptional training in foam systems. This 
included CAFS maintenance, repair, adjustments, and an EVT F7 
test preparation tutorial.



Business Meeting
Meeting called to order 8:12 a.m.

Secretary’s Report: Review of minutes of last meeting
Motion to Accept: Chris Second: Skippy Motion passed
Treasurer’s Report: The association is in good financial shape. 
The only expense for this training was for food and snacks. We are looking to procure new T-shirts.
Motion to Accept: Vince Second: Chris  Motion passed
Vice President’s Report:
Thanked The City of Goodyear and the Fleet Services Department for the great venue. Asked for input about 
ASE prep classes. Looking into future classes on the following topics: Brakes, Aerial, Generators, and CDL.
Motion to Accept: Chris Second: Vince  Motion passed
President’s Report:
Mentioned that Grady Jones from TAEVT had passed away suddenly and that a GO Fund Me page had been 
set up for donations. Bill Foster from Spartan also passed. He was instrumental in establishing the EVT 
certification process. Asked for pump school volunteers for Arizona Fire School in September.
Motion to Accept: Skippy Second: Nick  Motion passed



New Business:
Need nominations for EVT of the year. Write up a nomination outlining the 
characteristics/qualifications of the person you would like to honor and send it to 
wgpisani@gmail.com

Floor opened for discussion:
Several questions about the SWEVT conference fielded. If you are interested in the 
Conference contact admin@taevt.org
Motion to Adjorn: Chris  Second: Skippy Motion passed

Meeting Adorned: 8:40 a.m.
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